
247 Station Drive 

Westwood, MA 02090 

 

September 3, 2018 

 

 

Dear Neighbor,  

 

You are invited to join us at an open house at Franklin Senior Center on Thursday 

September 20th, 2018 between 5 p.m. and 7 p.m.  This is an opportunity for you to 

learn more about proposed transmission system upgrades in your community.  

 

As part of the Medway to Walpole Reliability Project, we will separate two 

existing transmission lines onto new structures along an existing right of way 

(power line corridor). Spanning approximately 9 miles from Eversource’s West 

Medway Substation to the Walpole Substation, the separation project will take 

place in portions of Bellingham, Franklin, Medway, Millis, Norfolk and Walpole. 

While no new line will be added, the project team plans to place new single-pole 

structures within the existing right of way which is included on page two of this 

letter.  

 

We’re Always Working to Serve You Better 

The proposed project will improve the transmission system in your community, 

ensuring customers will continue to have reliable electric power to meet their 

growing energy needs.  The Medway to Walpole Reliability Project will also ensure 

that the area’s electric grid conforms to national and regional reliability standards. 

 

Since a portion of the proposed project route is located near your property, we are 

committed to keeping you updated as the project advances toward construction.  In 

support of that effort, Eversource will be holding an Open House to provide you 

with information and an opportunity meet with members of the project team and 

ask questions about the project.   

 

Open House for the proposed Medway to Walpole Reliability Project will be held: 

 

Thursday, September 20, 2018 

Drop in between 5 p.m. - 7 p.m. 

 

Franklin Senior Center 

10 Daniel McCahill Street 

Franklin, MA 02038 

 

 

 

 

Keeping the lines of communication open is an important part of our work in your 

community.  We hope you can join us for the upcoming Open House.   

 

If you have questions about the proposed project, please visit Eversource.com, call 

the Eversource Transmission Information Line at 1-800-793-2202, or send an email 

to TransmissionInfo@eversource.com. 

mailto:TransmissionInfo@eversource.com
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